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I strongly object to the building and operation of this facility in the area that has been selected.

Firstly, the area is completely unsuitable for something of this scale. It is far too close to residential land, the
business area and the water supply. We live in an area of pristine natural beauty and | can not understand why
such a project like this would be deemed appropriate for this area. The pollution of our air and water supply
which will end up effecting Sydney, is frightening to say the very least. The noisy, dirty trucks going back and
forth will be a nightmare to live with for everyone. The air here which is so fresh and clean will become no
better than one of the over developed cities that we have chosen not to live in!! The fact that this company is
only new and it’s the first project of theirs is a big worry anyway - why should we be the Guinea pigs for what
will likely be an ecological disaster?

This has not been thought through properly which indicates some sort of kick backs going to the developers and
politicians. Very suspicious and an absolute disgrace. Put it somewhere else far away from these sorts of areas,
of which there aren’t enough. The Highlands is a tourist Mecca and its our fresh air and beautiful surroundings
that draw thousands of people every year. DO NOT DESTROY THIS!!

It’s seriously so hard to believe that anyone ever thought this was an acceptable idea

Absolutely shameful!






